
Dear Mahtab, 
 
With reference to the above consultation I write to inform you that ITMA has no substantive 
comments to make at this point in time. We were grateful for the opportunity to comment. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Keven Bader 
Chief Executive 
___________________________________ 
Institute of Trade Mark Attorneys 
Canterbury House, 2-6 Sydenham Road 
Croydon, Surrey CR0 9XE 
 
Tel: 020 8686 2052 
Mobile: 078 2537 0365 
Fax:020 8680 5723 
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